GSFF Meeting Minutes – October 20, 2004 – Meeting 3 Fall 2004

· read a standard template to be sent to rejected applicants – will also get back their receipts to give them the opportunity to apply elsewhere

· Vice Provost will cut fund allocations to individual students organizations – for GSFF: $860/quarter less – either goes to GSAC, which cannot pass it on to other organizations or will not be given to grad. Students at all – most likely nothing that can be done about it – provost wants to strenthen GSAC’s role and importance as umbrella grad student organization

· Especially important to get student fees raised – need at least 110 students to fill it out with over 50% being in favor of raising – goal: raise by $10 per quarter (from currently $5 to $15)  - important: promote survey – if fees raised: will double GSFF fund, but will not go into effect until next year

· Survey supposed to start around November 1st, results will be taken to Board of Trustees by GSAC in January 

· Discussed survey format - suggestions for GSAC:

· too long

· ask more directly whether raise or not and what for

· include paragraph explaining the importance of grad. Student fees

· RTD and students needs assessment surveys have been delayed

· No budget report ready yet, Vice Provost Office is still calculating

· Voted whether we want to continue working on fund raising – majority: yes – must start putting more effort into it:  brainstorming – decide on one idea – form committees to go through with it

· Other fund raising ideas:

· work something out with bookstore that does not require initial cost, e.g. an extra voluntary 10 cents on each book 

· check telemarketing idea 

>>>>> Next Meeting:  November 3rd, 2004 – 5.00 to 6.00pm in Sturm Hall 424 <<<<<

